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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Lewis Center for Educational Research Board of 

Directors (Board), at its regularly scheduled meeting on May 9, 2022 at 4:30 p.m., 

will conduct a public hearing to seek stakeholder input on the Academy for 

Academic Excellence and Norton Science and Language Academy Learning 

Continuity and Attendance Plans.  The Board will accept comments from 

stakeholders on the Plans prior to final adoption. 

 

If you wish to make a comment on the Plans, please email your comment to the 

Secretary at lcerboard@lcer.org.  You may also comment on the Plans during the 

Public Hearing using the Questions feature of GoToWebinar, which will be 

moderated during the hearing.   

 

You can register for the meeting by clicking on the following link:   

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/rt/6305717194233748747 

 

Drafts of the Learning Continuity and Attendance Plans will be available for public 

inspection online at the LCER’s website (www.lewiscenter.org) commencing May 

2, 2022. 
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